
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of August 21

Operations Engineering
• Fog seal is expected to begin after 
Labor Day in Antwerp Township. Daily 
locations will be posted on our social 
media channels. 

• Pipe replacements and drainage 
improvements continue county-wide 
with 41st Street in Bloomingdale 
Township receiving a pipe 
replacement and 6th Avenue in 
South Haven Township receiving an 
asphalt patch.

• Crews are grading gravel roads in 
preparation of the final round of dust 
control application in Decatur and 
Columbia Townships.

• Roadside mowing continues in the 
Southern and Eastern portion of the 
county. 

• Crews continue utilizing boom 
mowers to clear vision areas in 
Bloomingdale and Geneva 
Townships.

• Brush spray begins on the primary 
system this week, starting in Pine 
Grove Township.

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

• 30th Street between CR 653 and 
M-43 in Almena Township 
continues this week with ditching 
and drainage improvements.

• 16th Avenue between 60th Street 
and 62nd Street in Geneva 
Township will be paved next week, 
weather permitting.

Ditching and Drainage 
Improvements on 30th 

Street in Almena 
Township


